
 

SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

 

 

Ref No: Cir/RBS-KG/2021-22/No. 1          Date: 31/05/2021 

To: All New Parents of Junior Kg & Senior Kg 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Important Announcements for New Academic Year 2021-22 

 

Dear Parents, 

Redbricks School welcomes all the new parents to the new academic year 2021-2022.We hope that you and 

all your family members are safe and healthy. It is an exciting time for children as they embark upon new 

adventures in the world of learning. Parents’ participation in this journey of children’s learning holds a great 

relevance at Redbricks and even the more during this pandemic situation. We hope to make your child’s 

learning experience a fun and exciting one and hope to instill a love of learning that will last throughout your 

child’s years of schooling. 

The Principal will be conducting a New Parent Orientation Program as below: 

Class Date Time 

Jr Kg and Sr Kg 04th June, 2021 9:30 AM -10:30 AM 

 

 

We would connect over a virtual platform; the link of the meeting would be shared with you. We would also 

share some handouts with you before the meeting which you can go through and during the orientation, we    

can discuss the same. 

We look forward to meeting you.  

With Warm Regards,  

 

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school 

Redbricks Education Foundation 


